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June 11, 2013 
 
RE:   FLOOD LEVEE RECONSTRUCTION 
    

 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, WI 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Flood Levee Reconstruction project: 
 
   BASE BID W/ALTERNATES  A, B, C 
 
MCHUGH EXCAVATING & PLUMBING, INC.  $243,167.50 
ONALASKA, WISCONSIN 
 
Harter Trucking, Inc.   $275,000.00 
Onalaska, Wisconsin 
 
PEAK Contracting, LLC   $298,137.50 
Neillsville, Wisconsin 
 
Haas Sons, Inc.   $364,186.50 
Thorp, Wisconsin 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Flood Levee Reconstruction project is $275,000.00. 

 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid to McHugh Excavating & 
Plumbing, Inc. in the amount of $243,167.50. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Bernard Lenz 
      Assistant City Engineer 
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